
 

 

 

SPONSORSHIP COMMITTEE 

REPORT TO THE DCCW BOARD 

SEPTEMBER 17, 2022 

 

I would like to thank Mary LeBaron (St. Paul Catholic Center, Hurricane) for 

agreeing to serve as Co-Chair of the Sponsorship Committee.  Together, we look 

forward to providing assistance to women in our Diocese who would like to 

attend the 2023 DCCW Convention but lack the financial resources to do so.   

Deanery and Affiliate Presidents:  please remember to promote the sponsorship 

program at every opportunity.  If you have questions about the application 

process, feel free to contact one of us. 

 

 

Kathy Fazio, Chair   435.463.2785  tommycreek2@infowest.com 

Mary LeBaron, Co-Chair   435.632.1572  mflebaron@yahoo.com 
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